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Notice 98-37

TO: The Chief Operating Officer of each
financial institution and others concerned 
in the Eleventh Federal Reserve District

SUBJECT

Operating Circulars Available on the Internet 

DETAILS

On January 2, 1998, 10 of the 11 new standardized operating circulars of the Federal 
Reserve System became effective. These circulars, which are uniform across all Reserve Banks, 
make it easier for depository institutions to conduct business in multiple Fed districts. Each 
institution received a three-ring binder containing the 10 new circulars. As an added conve­
nience, these circulars are now available via the Internet at the following address:

If  you have general questions regarding the new standardized operating circulars, 
please contact Sandra Sanders at (214) 922-5261. For additional copies of this Bank’s notice, 
contact the Public Affairs Department at (214) 922-5254.

<http: //www. frbchi. org/operatingcirculars/operating_circulars ,html>

MORE INFORMATION

Sincerely,

For additional copies, bankers and others are encouraged to use one of the following toll-free numbers in contacting the Federal 
Reserve Bank of Dallas: Dallas Office (800) 333-4460; El Paso Branch Intrastate (800) 592-1631, Interstate (800) 351-1012; 
Houston Branch Intrastate (800) 392-4162, Interstate (800) 221-0363; San Antonio Branch Intrastate (800) 292-5810.
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